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Monday, 15 March 2021 

 
Wellbeing Weekend – Change of date 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
In light of the government’s recent announcements regarding the ‘roadmap’ to cautiously ease lockdown restrictions in 
England, we are looking to change the date of the Wellbeing Weekend for this academic year. The weekend is 
currently set for the 18-21st June but we will now be holding this all-important wellbeing event on 25th-28th June. Our 
hope is that our school community will be able to enjoy some further freedoms with their families on this weekend.  
 
Our teachers will have earned the days around the weekend through continued CPD and twilight training sessions 
completed across the year. However, we do understand that some families may have made alternative arrangements 
for work or child care and possibly made plans to enjoy the original weekend as a family. We hope that you have 
some flexibility to move these plans in order for your family to enjoy the further freedoms we anticipate.  
 
Should the easing of restrictions not follow the provisional dates set out in the ’roadmap’, we do not intend on moving 
the dates for the wellbeing weekend again. Should you need to speak to a member of the school team regarding the 
changed date, please contact the school office.  
 
Thanks in advance for your support.  
 
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
 
Sebastian Gray 

Headteacher 


